
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary   
Monday 4th December 

Dress in the colour given to your class and 

bring in raffle item of that colour.  

Children’s Christmas performance costumes 

to be bought into school 

Thursday 7th December 

Well-being slime workshop for children 

Friday 8th December 

Flu immunisations- book online  

Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Fair 1.30-4pm 

Last day for sugar donations 

Tuesday 12th December 

Christmas Performance 2pm 

Wednesday 13th December 

Christmas Performance-children return to 

school at 4.45pm.Performance starts at 

5.15pm 

Wednesday 13th December 

Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 14th December 

Choir on Tour 

School Disco 

4-5pm Nursery and Reception 

5.15-6.15pm Years 1 and 2 

Wednesday 20th December 

8.25am Reading breakfast with warm 

sausage rolls 

Last day of term 

Thursday 4th January 2024 

Back to school 

Friday 2nd February 

Reception school visit 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

The Headteacher’s Award this week has been 

awarded to: 

Reception-Lola and Kyla-Marie 

Year 1- Daniil and Hettie 

Year 2- Norah and Nora 

Well done! 

 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-88.06% 

Ruby Class-91.96% 

Diamond-90.75%  

Sapphire-92.44% 

Emerald Class-85.9% 

Topaz Class-93.62% 

 

Maths Whizz 

Well done to Sapphire class for winning 

this week with the most progressions. 

 Which class will be next week? 

 

Christmas Fair 
Remember your slip and £1 to say if you can come along with your 

child to the fair. 

The deadline for ordering Christmas Stockings is Monday 4th 

December. Unfortunately, we will not be selling them at the 

Christmas fair. Pre payment must be provided by Monday 4th. 

Could you donate any unused gift sets, pre-loved children’s 

Christmas jumpers/party clothes and bring to school by 7th 

December? 

Don’t forget to buy your raffle tickets £1 a strip.  

 

 On the 4th December please bring in a raffle prize of the 

chosen colour of your child’s class: 

Nursery-Orange, Pearl-Yellow/Gold, Ruby-Red, 

Diamond-White/Silver, Sapphire- Blue, 

 Emerald- Green, Topaz-Purple 

Don’t forget to purchase your School Disco ticket 

ready for Thursday 14th December. 

 

 

 

 

 

 The Windmill Exhibition is up and running and 

will be open on various dates in December. 

Children and families wishing to visit JUST the 

art work can do so for FREE.  

Please go and visit it looks great!  

 

 

 Thank you to all the parents and carers that 

helped at Decorating day today. The school is now 

looking very festive. 
 

Please return completed PE surveys as soon as possible. 

Remember to bring in your child’s Christmas 

Performance Costume on Monday in a named bag.  


